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LECA AGM:  LECA's AGM has been set for Thursday, April 28, 2022, 7:00 p.m., at the Schubert Center, 3505-30th Avenue, Vernon.  The AGM Package will be provided to its membership on April 11.  

We encourage LECA members to attend the AGM as the Board will be presenting a number of Resolutions of importance to the CLE community.   
LECA WEBSITE:  For the past few years Juve Furtado has voluntarily taken responsibility for LECA's website.  A new website was made through Weebly, much more cost efficient and user friendly.  As Juve will not be a CLE resident effective April 5, 2022, LECA needs a new volunteer to maintain the website or a new Board member for the website and LECA communications.  
DEER PARK – CLE:   LECA has maintained ongoing contact with the City of Vernon Parks Planning Manager.  Our latest contact February, 2022, resulted in the same promise as in past years, that “the work should be completed this Spring”.   CLE residents are encouraged to contact the City's Parks Planning Dept., to enquire about a firm date for completion.
 FIRESMART UPDATE:   Information and events will be announced soon.

BOARD VACANCIES:  A reminder that there are 3 vacancies on the LECA Board of Directors.  Volunteers will be nominated at the AGM.
